Sir / Ma'am,

Just wanted to shoot you a thank you note. We received a box of science-fiction books from the Heinlein
society in cooperation with operation paperback up at Site K in Turkey and they will make a great
addition to the small library we are building. It gets a little boring up here especially during the winter
(we are located on the top of a mountain) so these books will help to give the Soldiers a fun activity for
their time off shift.

Thanks again for your help!

To the team at Operation Paperback. Thank you as well for setting up this program and for your help so
far. We are starting to build a nice little library up here on the mountain.

V/R

Cody M Kubiak

CPT, AD

Commander, 11th MDB




